
 

 

CHS, WMS & Horizons Lunch Menu 

News 
 
Wednesday, 3/12 – ½ 
day – lunch provided 
 
 
 
Spring Break – 
Monday, March 24th – 
Friday, March 28th – 
No school 
 
Daily Alternate – 
yogurt parfait, PBJ or 
chef’s salad 
Veggie bar is available 
daily to all hot lunch 
students for free.  
 
 
Milk choices – fat free 
white, 1% white & 1% 
chocolate 
 
Menu is subject to 
change without notice.  
This institution is an 
equal opportunity 
provider.  
 

 
Cheeseburger on wg bun 
Baked beans & broccoli 

slaw 
French fries 

Pineapple chunks & Milk 
Alt – hotdog on wg bun 

Chicken breast filet on 
wg bun 

Potato wedges 
Fresh broccoli 

Peaches 
Milk 

Alt – brat on wg bun 

Bosco sticks with 
marinara sauce 

Baby carrots & cucumber 
slices 

Apple slices 
Milk 

Alt – pizza burger 

Spaghetti 
Green beans 
Garlic toast 

Kiwi fruit 
Milk  

Alt – corn dog 

Turkey stew 
Soft pretzel 

Baby carrots & celery 
sticks 

Pineapple 
Milk  

Alt – deep dish pizza 

Tacos – chicken or beef 
Hard or soft shell 

Shredded cheese, romaine 
& diced tomato, refried 

beans  
Red peppers, peaches & 

milk 
Alt - burrito 

Orange chicken with 
Fried rice 

Roasted vegetables 
Wg roll & fortune cookie 
Mandarin oranges & milk 
Alt – egg roll or chicken 

patty on wg bun 

½ day 
Grilled cheese 

Baby carrots & broccoli 
Applesauce 

Chips & cookie 
Milk 

 

Sub sandwich – cold cut 
combo w/ romaine & 

tomato 
Chicken noodle soup 

Green beans & 
strawberry cups & milk 

Alt - cheeseburger 

Chicken Caesar wraps 
Baby carrots 
Broccoli slaw 

Sidekick  
Milk 

Alt – Jim’s pizza 

Pepperoni pizza 
Green beans 
Fresh broccoli 

Kiwi fruit 
Milk 

Alt - brat 

Quesadilla 
Tortilla chips & salsa 
Mini rainbow peppers 

Refried beans 
Applesauce 

Milk 
Alt – fiesta pizza 

 

Chicken drummies 
French fries 

Diced carrots 
Pears & roll 

Milk 
Alt -pizza burger 

Sweet & sour meatballs 
Fried rice 

Steamed broccoli & 
Pineapple 

Milk 
Alt – egg roll or chicken 

patty 

Philly cheesesteak 
Coleslaw 

Baby carrots 
Peaches 

Milk  
Alt – deep dish pizza 

 
No School 

 
Spring Break 

No School 
 

Spring Break 

No School 
 

Spring Break 

No School 
 

Spring Break 

No School 
 

Spring Break 

 

Corn dogs 
Tater tots & coleslaw 

Corn 
Sidekicks 

Milk 
Alt – French bread pizza 

 

BBQ Nibblers 
Baked potato 
Green beans 

Wg roll 
Apple slices 

Milk 
Alt - pizza 

Calzones 
Romaine & Spinach 

salad 
Grape tomato 
Pears & milk 

Alt - pizza 
 

Nachos 
– seasoned beef with tortilla 
chips, cheese sauce, diced 

tomatoes, black beans 
Salsa & Red pepper 

Peaches & milk 
Alt - burrito 

 

Grilled cheese or Tuscan 
grilled cheese 

Soup 
Cucumber slices & celery 

sticks 
Applesauce  

Milk 
Alt – Jim’s 


